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3 GPU Nuclear Corporation

UhM[ Post Office Box 480
, Route 441 South

Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057 0191
717 944 7621
TELEX 84 2386
Writer's Direct Dial Nurnber:

January 27, 1986
5211-86-2206

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: John F. Stolz, Director
PWR Projects Directorate No. 6
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
Technical Specification Change Request Ho.150

On January 3,1986, GPU Nuclear submitted Tech. Spec. Change Request No.150,
letter no. 5211-85-2207. Enclosed is a revised page 6-17 which should replace
page 6-17 from the original request.

In the original 6-17 a typo was mde in existing wording (3rd and 4th lines)
which was not part of the proposed change. The revised page 6-17 corrects
this typo and is now consistent with the existing wording.

The attached page with this revision should be supplemnted for the original
page 6-17 in all copies of Tech. Spec. Change Request No.150.

Also in the above referenced letter, it was noted that a check would be sent
at a later date. This letter encloses that check for $150.00.

Sincerely,

6~
H. D. Hukill
Director, THI-l
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